
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Kenny Bingham <kbingham@aec-sc.com>

Date: 7/30/2015 1:10:11 PM
Subject: RE: Peeler press release

Concur. KV

From: Kenny Bingham [mailto:kbingham@aec-sc.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 1:10 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Peeler press release

I agree with Harvey...I don't think it is negative....it needs to be done.

Thanks for sharing!
Kenny

On Jul 30, 2015, at 12:47 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Just as FYI

<state house press release.pdf>

<letter to Marcia Adams.pdf>
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